
Age-Friendly Community Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
February 8, 2022 

 
I. Attendees:  Leroy Walker, Jan Biron, Sally Gagnon, Tina Eugley and Bob Cavanaugh 
II. Review of January 11, 2022 minutes.  Motion by Bob Cavanaugh to accept the 

minutes as presented.  Second by Sally Gagnon.  All in favor 
III. Valentine’s “Snow Ball” will be held on February 14th.  Seventy people are signed up 

with 4 “To Go” boxes ordered.  Spaghetti and meatballs will be served with salad, 
bread, butter, dessert and bottled water. 

IV. Movies – 16 are signed up so far for the 15th of February.  Gary Bell volunteered to 
make the popcorn.  The movie will be shown from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
 
March 15th movie will be “The Upside”, a comedy/drama 
 

V. St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon will be held on March 17th.  Ham Italian Sandwiches will 
be served with chips, dessert and bottled water.  Bingo will be played.  We need to 
ask either Dave LePage or Bruce Macomber if they will call Bingo.  31 people are 
signed up for this event so far. 

VI. Financial Report – Jamie Longley – There is a balance in the Age-Friendly account of 
$11,828.70. 

VII. Thank you cards have been sent out to all of our sponsors. 
VIII. Future Events: 

 
A. April movies will continue 
B. May – It was suggested that we have a pancake breakfast with bacon/sausage and 

hash browns. 
C. June – It was suggested that we have the August Tot Lot Picnic in June instead of 

August.  
D. July – TBD 
E. August – Balloon Festival (if they decide to have it) will be held in August.  Do 

we want to do the beverage tent again? 
 

IX. Update – Jamie Longley – A couple called for help with shoveling.  Larry Pelletier 
went to the high school to get kids to help. 

X. Open Session 
 

A. Book Club is going great with 12 to 15 people participating 
B. The state sent out SNAP cards to the children in the school system in specific 

counties, who were not getting school lunches due to doing learning from home. 
 

XI. Motion by Sally Gagnon to adjourn.  Second by Bob Cavanaugh.  All in favor 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jan Biron 
Secretary 


